The UCLA Center on Research, Education, Training and Strategic Communication on Minority Health Disparities (www.MinorityHealthDisparities.org) is considering sponsoring a training workshop on Oral History Methodology.  Oral traditions in racial/ethnic minority communities often result in many important sources of information and/or knowledge being left unrecorded.  Oral history taking becomes critical to preserving everything from memories of health traditions to critical community incidents.  Oral histories are often used by a variety of disciplines.  The Center is interested in training more scholars working in racial/ethnic minority communities in this tradition.  One particular use that the Center may have for students trained in oral history taking is work that is being developed in collaboration with communities and other scholars in response to the need for oral histories from Gulf Coast Katrina residents to help in the rebuilding efforts. 

We are likely to hold this workshop on a Saturday for approximately 4 hours.  If you think you want to be trained in oral history methodology please send an email to cmhd@ucla.edu. Include in it your name, whether you are a graduate, undergraduate, Center faculty or community core member or some other category.  If you are a student, indicate your department and area (major), your status/year (e.g. junior, 2nd year doctoral student...), your advisor and if you have a particular project that you would use this methodology for and whether you are interested in working/volunteering to assist in oral history efforts with Gulf Coast residents.  Please let us know by December 9th.
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